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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

  

 

As you will be aware from last year Lily Cooke has been diagnosed with a rare 

autoimmune disorder which is not contagious to other children in any way.  She is 

now progressing well towards full health after a Bone Marrow Transplant. 

 

Developing an infection remains a concern for Lily, particularly stomach bugs with 

vomiting or diarrhea which will put her health at risk.  It can be life threatening if Lily 

comes into contact with chicken pox or measles. 

 

If you think your child may have measles or chicken pox can you please let the school 

know immediately so Lily can be removed from school until it is safe for her to 

return. 

 

We thank you for helping us keep Lily safe throughout the winter terms by keeping 

children home until fully recovered from any colds, flu, stomach bugs, measles and 

chicken pox and we appreciated you telling us if you thought this may impact on Lily.  

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Bryce Coleman 

Principal 

 


